
 

 

 
 
3rd July 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers         

Cobnor Residential Visit 
 
We are looking forward to the Residential visit to Cobnor, PO18 8TE 
 
I should be grateful if you would take the time to read the following points: 
 

1. Please drop your child in the field on the left as directed by staff, at 9.30 – 10.00am on 
Monday 10th July 2023, where teachers will give further information.  (This is earlier than 
the original time as there is now a morning activity, which starts at 11.00am). 

2. Where possible, please car share to/from the venue as there is limited parking / drop off 
space 

 

Cobnor Centre is fortunate to possess a prime location in Chichester harbour, an Area of 
Outstanding Natural Beauty. Cobnor Activities Centre is close to the border of West Sussex and 
Hampshire, between Chichester and Portsmouth, on the Chidham peninsula. On the water, they are 
part of Chichester Harbour at the end of the Bosham Channel, with access to the water at all states 
of the tide, close to Itchenor, East Head and West Wittering, Hayling Island and Thorney Island. Off 
the water, the centre is close to the South Downs National Park.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://cobnor.com/contact-us


 

 

 

3. Please ensure your children’s luggage and belongings are clearly labelled and that they are 
able to carry everything by themselves. 
 

4. Any medication must be in a clearly named bag and given to your child’s class teacher on 
arrival.  If you need to update your medical form please pop in to the school office before 
the end of this week. 

 
5. Please ensure your child brings a plastic bag containing a packed lunch and a drink.  Please 

use disposable containers as everything will be thrown away after lunch.  No fizzy drinks or 
glass bottles please.   
 

6. Please ensure your child comes appropriately dressed (t-shirt, tracksuit trousers/leggings 
and trainers) ready to commence morning activities. 

 
7. Remember to pack a spare plastic bag or 2 for carrying wet clothes to and from the 

changing rooms. 
 

8. Please collect your child from the accommodation buildings at 1.45pm on Friday 14th July.  
If you are unable to collect your child and would like to authorise someone else to collect 
them, please let the class teacher know prior to the residential visit. 

 
In the event of an emergency, please contact the school on 01903 785416.   
 
Your child can bring in something for them to do whilst they are in their rooms for short periods of 
time e.g.  puzzles, reading books or colouring books. Please do not send any electrical items such as 
ipods, mobile phones or gaming devices.   They may bring a camera.  Any items brought must be 
clearly labelled and are your child’s responsibility.   
 
No children will be camping this year. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

Mike Jee 

 

Mr M Jee 
Headteacher 
 


